
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Chief Legislative Analyst, with the assistance of the Office of Finance and the 
Department of Cannabis Regulation, to report to the Budget and Finance Committee on 
potential policy revisions to ensure that the City is collecting business taxes from all 
businesses operating within the City, including cannabis delivery firms. The report should 
include the impact on revenues by collecting from additional businesses.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)


